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BARGAINING: NONINSTRUCTIONAL SUPPORT S.B. 1107: 

 SUMMARY OF INTRODUCED BILL 

 IN COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senate Bill 1107 (as introduced 10-2-14) 

Sponsor:  Senator John Pappageorge 

Committee:  Reforms, Restructuring and Reinventing 

 

Date Completed:  11-10-14 

 

CONTENT 

 

The bill would amend the public employment relations Act to revise a provision 

under which collective bargaining between a public school employer and a 

representative of its employees may not include decisions about contracting with 

a third party for noninstructional support services, unless the bargaining unit 

providing the services is given an opportunity to bid on the contract on an equal 

basis as other bidders. 

 

The Act identifies subjects that collective bargaining between a public school employer and a 

representative of its employees may not include. These subjects include the following: 

 

-- The decision of whether to contract with a third party for one or more instructional 

support services. 

-- The procedures for obtaining the contract for noninstructional support services, other 

than bidding described in this provision. 

-- The identity of the third party. 

-- The impact of the contract for noninstructional support services on individual employees. 

 

This provision applies, however, only if the bargaining unit that is providing the 

noninstructional support services is given an opportunity to bid on the contract on an equal 

basis as other bidders. 

 

Instead of that condition, the bill provides that if the public school employer decided to 

contract with a third party for noninstructional support services, the bargaining unit that 

was providing the services would have to be given an opportunity to bid on the contract. 

 

Also, in the item that refers to the procedures for obtaining the contract for noninstructional 

support services, the bill would delete the exception for bidding described in this provision. 

 

MCL 423.215 Legislative Analyst:  Suzanne Lowe 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 

 

 Fiscal Analyst:  Kathryn Summers 
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